P

SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK

INDIANA UNIVERSITY

September, 2nd 2009

Dr. Sherry Queener

Director of the Graduate Office
MS A519

JUPUIL

Dear Dr. Queener,

The purpose of this letter is to express the full support by the Indiana University School of Social
Work (IUSSW) of the Master in Art Therapy program proposed by the Herron School of Art and
Design. I would like to confirm, after review of their curriculum, that classes offered by the
Master in Art Therapy Program do not overlap with course offerings from the JU School of

Social Work.

Therefore, because the Masters in Art Therapy will not replicate the content of MSW classes,
TUSSW would like to fully support the development of the Master in Art Therapy program at the
Herron School of Art and Design.

If any further information is needed, do not hesitate to contact me at (317) 278-8611 or
dwesthui@iuput.edu. :

Sincerely,

dfim

David Westhuis, LCSW, Ph.D.
- Executive Director MSW Program
IU School of Social Work

- CC: Dr. Jennifer Lee, Interim Associate Dean, Herron School of Art and Design
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